
12th November, 2009

TWO NEW DIRECTORS NOMINATED ON SBP CENTRAL BOARD

The Federal Government has nominated two new Directors, Mr. Asad Umar and 

Mr. Waqar A. Malik on the Central Board of Directors of the State Bank of Pakistan for a 

period of three years. The Government has also re-nominated Mr. Zaffar A. Khan as 

Director on the SBP Central Board for a period of three years from the date of expiry of 

his previous three-year term.
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